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Chair and committee members 

 

Those who oppose HB 3103 are environmentalists who have been obstructing timber 

sales for many years physically and through courts, the Spotted Owl, which is not a 

species, has destroyed a once vibrant industry that supported our schools through 

timber sales.  

 

BH 3103 is directing the State Forester to do the job he is supposed to be doing, 

Sustainable harvest level. This will allow the timber industry to plan with long-term 

certainty.  

I urge the passage of HB 3103 for the sake of Oregon.  Stop the burning of our State 

Forests! 

 

Thank you 


